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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: September 13, 2024 

A fire that ignited on September 12 was caused due to a vehicle recall that was never 

repaired. The call came in at 5:45 a.m. in the 2000 block of Strayhorn Drive. The fire started in 

the vehicle and then spread to the home, engulfing the garage and the upper living quarters of the 

residence.   

 

Everyone got out of the home safely. No one was injured.  

 

As a reminder, car recalls help to ensure all vehicles on the roadways are safe to drive, thus 

protecting drivers, passengers, pedestrians, and in this case, your home. It’s important to be 

aware of, and adhere to, all car recalls.  
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